
 

P.O. Box 13247  •  Austin, Texas  78711-3247  •  512-424-6500  •  hhs.texas.gov 

January 28, 2022 
 

 
Coke Beatty 
Executive Director 
PECAN VALLEY MHMR REGION DBA PECAN VALLEY CENTERS 
PO Box 729 
Granbury, TX 76048 
Re: Local Planning & Network Development Plan 
 
Dear Coke Beatty: 
 
The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) is in receipt of the Local Planning & 
Network Development (LPND) plan for PECAN VALLEY MHMR REGION DBA PECAN VALLEY 
CENTERS as required by Texas Health and Safety Code, Section 533.03521.  HHSC reviewed the 
LPND in accordance with 26 Texas Administrative Code, Chapter 301, Subchapter F.   
 
This letter is to inform you HHSC has approved the PECAN VALLEY MHMR REGION DBA PECAN 
VALLEY CENTERS plan, and it may now be posted to the Center's website.       
 
We thank you for your cooperation in this endeavor, and we look forward to working with you 
as this process continues.  If you need additional clarification, please contact your assigned 
HHSC Contract Manager.   
 
 

 
 
Trina Ita 
Associate Commissioner for Behavioral Health Services 
 
cc:  Christie Taylor, Program Specialist 
  



 


